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Hi everyone, 
As this is our final newsletter of the Summer Term, I would like to 
use it to thank you all for your support. It has been so nice to be able 
to welcome parents and families back in to school to share lots of the 
magic moments we have, watching your children achieve so many mile-
stones. We have enjoyed getting to know so many of you over the 
past year.     
A special word of thanks has to go to our Teaching Assistants, who 
we know are so valued by you for doing such a fantastic job and for 
taking such special care of all the children. We are so lucky to have 
such wonderful support from Mrs Davies, Mrs Bishop, Mrs Murray, 
Mrs Rowan, Mrs Carroll, Mrs Brockbank,  Miss Batty and Mrs Dalmas-
so. Best wishes go to Mrs Murray as she moves up to Year One with 
our current Sycamore class. We look forward to hearing how our lit-
tle ones get on at The Infants.   
I would also like to take this opportunity to thank the Reception 
teachers; Mrs Hutchinson, Mrs Wynne, Mrs Burrow, Mrs Kaced and 
Mrs Brockbank for all their hard work throughout the year.  Their 
commitment to providing the very best experiences and learning op-
portunities for the children never fails to amaze me. I am lucky to 
work with such talented and hard-working people! As many of you will 
be aware, Mrs Burrow and her family are moving to Cornwall in the 
Summer and she feels the commute to Heyhouses might be a bit too 
far, sadly. Our love and friendship goes with you, Sarah. We will all 
miss you incredibly, however, we are so happy that you are starting a 
whole new adventure in such a beautiful part of the world.  
Finally, a huge thank you to Mrs Hodgson and all of the Management 
Team, for their guidance and dedication to our school and all the  
children in it.  
I wish all of you, on behalf of all of The Reception Team, a happy 
Summer Break with your family and friends.  
                           Love from Mrs Livesey xxxxx  
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This week and next week, we will celebrate the  

birthdays of:  
Liam Kelly, Freya Mitchell, Miesha Boswell, Thomas Hemming, 

Bella Bardsley, Bonnie Wood, Elliott Woods, Isla Haddon,  
Luka Price, Roman Aykut, Blake Hornby and Daisy Jones. 


